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23rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
STONE AGE DAY – YEAR 3                     
 
As part of this term’s topic on The Stone Age, we have arranged an exciting theme 
day around The Stone Age to take place in school on Wednesday 29th March 2023. 
The day will include a visitor from the past coming into school to talk to the children 
in the role of a Stone Age Man and he will be bringing many artefacts from for the 
children to see. 
 
We ask for a contribution of £9.55 towards the cost of this workshop. It is important 
to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions it will 
not be possible for the workshop to take place and it will be cancelled. Please pay all 
contributions before Wednesday 15th March 2023. 
 

Payments must be paid via Parentpay and the payment will be showing when you 
log on. For parents who have yet to set up an account, an activation letter will be 
sent home today with your child. This will also include a bar code which can be used 
at McColl’s in Havercroft or any other Paypoint store as an alternative method of 
payment. 
 

We would also like children to dress as a Stoneage person on the day. If your child 
would like to take part please can they come to school wearing something black 
/brown or clothing in animal print (no bright clothing so that it’s realistic). This is 
optional, children can wear their school uniform if they prefer. 
 
Many thanks in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Lindsey Corbett 
Principal  
 
 
 
 


